
 
 
 

Nursery Head Teacher’s 
Management 

Network 
 
 

International Perspectives on Early Years Provision 
and 

Emergency General Meeting 
 
 

Lunch & Conference 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 28th September from: 1pm to 4pm 
at: 

The George Hotel, Swaffham  
(map available on request) 

 
 

 
Replies by: 16th September 2005  

Sue Grant – Office Manager – Woodside First & Nursery School 
Witard Road, Norwich, NR7 9XD 

Telephone: 01603 434945, Fax 01603 438077 
Email: office@woodside.norfolk.sch.uk
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